

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Starting in Week 7 Term 1, Marsden High will be running Homework Hub on Monday and Thursday afternoons in the library between 3.15pm and 4.15pm. This is available for students in all years and provides support from teachers to assist students with assessments, catch up work and homework. Alternatively, it can provide a quiet place to continue to work. Students are expected to stay until 4.15pm to ensure consistency and to minimise disruptions during the program.

Please sign the form below and return it to Ms Blasutto in the library or Ms Doan in the Maths/Science staffroom if you would like your child to attend.

Kind regards,

Ms Kathy Doan Homework Hub Coordinator Marsden High School Ms Blasutto
Head Teacher Learning and Support
Marsden High School

I give permission for my child to attend the Homework Hub run by Marsden High School on Mondays and/or Thursdays between 3.15pm and 4.15pm in the Marsden Library.

Student:				Year:	in imper
Days attending:	Monday	Thursday	Both		
Parent/Guardian:			ikanima	Date:	

